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Jubilee Day 
It is the platinum jubilee of Queen Elizabeth II of the UK on Thursday 2 June.  There will be 
a range of special events to commemorate the seventy years that she has been Queen.  A 
letter detailing these has been sent home.  It is traditional in the UK to hold street parties at 
events like this!  Here at St. Stephen’s, normal ASA on Thursday are being replaced by a 
socially distanced traditional ‘English Tea’ on our field (or the Canteen if it rains).  Students 
may come to school dressed royally as princes or princesses but otherwise should be in 
school uniform.  Photos of the event will be in next week’s bulletin! 
 

Primary 

Year 1 and Year 2 have been 
learning about timelines and how 
things have changed over time. 
The children have made posters 
that share their knowledge. Year 
3 have completed their text, The 
Bear and The Piano - and the 
work produced is absolutely 
sensational.  To finish, the 
students had lots of fun taking 
photos of their bears playing the 
piano.   Year 4 students have 
been busy finalising and 
publishing a Google Site all about 
their topic 'Active Planet'. If you 
would like to find 
out more about 
'Volcanoes, 
Earthquakes and 
Tsunamis' 
please visit https://
sites.google.com/
sis.edu/year-4-sisky
-active-planet . In 
English Year 5 
continued learning 
about and writing 
information texts 
based on their own 

created elves. They used a computer programme to design their elves and 
made their very own rococo frames. Year 5 have also begun drafting the final 
piece of work which they hope to display as soon as possible.  Year 6 have 
begun their transition to secondary school programme. Each student has a 
booklet of activities to complete about a wide range of topics related to the 
transition. They started the first part of the booklet which is the 'getting to 
know me' section where students provide details that they would like 
secondary teachers to know about them.  
 

Year 9 Performance of ‘Joseph’ 

 The second performance of Joseph and the Technicolour Dreamcoat took 

place on Thursday 26 May supported by Year 8 as the choir.  It was a fantastic 

performance and everyone enjoyed themselves.  Well done to everyone involved and thank you to all of the parents who 

attended.  Pictures are overleaf. 

Monday 30 May 

Learning in school for all year groups. 
ASA programme 
 
 

Tuesday 31 May 
Learning in school for all year groups. 
ASA programme 
 
 

Wednesday 1 June 
Learning in school for all year groups. 
A.M. IGCSE Additional Mathematics exam. 
ASA programme 
 
 

Thursday 2 June 
Learning in school for all year groups. 
Platinum Jubilee event for Queen Elizabeth II  
ASA programme 
 
 

Friday 3 June 
Learning in school for all year groups. 
Queen Suthid’s birthday 
ASA programme 
 
 

Saturday 4 June 
Dorm trip 

Monday 30 May— Sunday 5 June 

 
 
 
 
All government regulations for the 
school to open must be followed. 
Below are some key examples: 

 Stay at home if you have any 
covid symptoms! 

 Masks must be worn. 
 Maintain a distance of 1.5 M 

from others. 

 Complete the ThaiSaveThai app 
every day before coming to 
school. 

 No food to be brought into 
school from outside of the 
school. 
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Year 9 Performance—Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat 
Pictures of this performance are below: 
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